
CHARITY ACTIVITY IN KAZGASA 
 

Our charity fund "Millennium KazGASA" works with large families and children who 
found themselves in a difficult life situations and we also help to the shelter for animals. Our 
sponsors are Zaichik, Piala tea and Doner.kebab.kz fast food chain. 

On October 17, our next charity fair was held, by the way, it is held every month.  We 
sell jewelry, stickers, which, incidentally, you can pre-order (details on our website) and 
handmade crafts (children from orphanage). It is worth noting that sold goods were made not 
only by members of our organization, but also by students. We are proud of the fact that we have 
so many kind-hearted people at the department. 

 

 
 

Also, we have volunteers from other universities, which mean that more and more 
people will learn about our organization, and that fact can only please us.  

We rationally use the money from sales for initial necessary products for poor families. 
You may have a question where we get information about families with many children, with low 
income? For this purpose, we specifically visit the central mosque of Almaty and take a list of 
those who need our help first of all. 

We are asked for help from the family. At the moment we help to the family of 
Shyngys, there are 7 children in his family. His mother is a housekeeper and his father works for 
several jobs.  

 We have also started to help Dinara's family. 2 children. Poor family. The eldest son 
has the 3rd disability group.   

We also actively help homeless animals. Now we have begun work at “Tailed Paradise” 
Shelter. These cute pets need your attention of warmth and love. You can come and walk with 
them at any time. Combining business with pleasure, you spend your time fruitfully and give 
happiness to animals. 

We are very pleased that you are looking forward to our fairs, different events, we 
appreciate your support and love.  

We will also be very happy to welcome those who want to join us and become one 
family. Do good deeds, give smiles, help those who need help. 

 
Student of the Department of Architecture 

Omirjan Zhuldyz   
 
 


